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JUNE 5, 2024 
TEMPORARY CHANGE IN DISINFECTANT 

 
 

On June 16, 2024, TPCW will change from its primary disinfectant chloramines, 
which are a mixture of chlorine and ammonia, to free chlorine as prescribed by 
the Safe Water Drinking Act of the Federal EPA.  TPCW requested and Louisiana 
Department of Health granted permission to change to free chlorine to assure 
drinking water safety.  Free chlorine has done its job in the past and we feel 
confident that this change will only enhance the safety of your drinking water.  
 
So how does this change affect you?  Not at all.  Your water will continue to be 
monitored as always to assure its safety and quality.  You may notice that the 
smell of chlorine is more present than before but that is it.  The water will remain 
safe for human consumption. 
 
You may visit our website, www.tpcw.org, or visit the Louisiana State 
Department of Health’s website, www.la.gov.org, for a more detailed explanation 
of free chlorine in the drinking water.  We are always available to discuss at 
greater length your concerns or questions.  Please feel free to contact us at 
info@tpcw.org. 
 
Please like, share, and follow us on social media for up to the minute news and 
announcements concerning your drinking water.  Thank you. 
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